g

No.1-505/98-TW
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE

AR RRAR

Port Blair, Dated the 8" January 2003.

To
Shri I B Karn
Director (ANI)
Ministry of Home Affairs
New Delhi.
Sir,

Reference telephonic conversation, I am to enclose herewith a note giving the

latest status on ‘Autonomous Tribal Council for Nicobar Islands’.

Y ours faithfully,

Ly

(Diwan Chand)
Special Secretary (TW)
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